Shaun Diltz - 695 Boulevard de Cannes

My name is Shaun Diltz, I have lived in Holiday Shores since 2004. My daughters were born out here and we love this community. I
currently work as a Product manager, building geospatial software in the crop science division of Bayer. Before that I owned a construction
company, built homes, and was a communications Sgt in the Illinois National Guard where I deployed to Afghanistan. I was on the board
previously from 2016 to 2019 as Secretary and Treasurer. I'm currently president of the fishing committee and a member of the IT com-
mittee. Ihad a good experience in my previous term and learned a lot. I don’t have an agenda on why I'm running currently, I just want to
support the community. Ditching, drainage, roads, silt prevention, and silt removal are some of the issues facing our lake community and
I'd like to assist the members where I can. Thank you for your consideration.

Shawn Hagen 1991 Treasure

I have lived in Holiday Shores now for 20 plus years. I have actually spent quite a few summers on the lake as a kid at my Aunt Donna and
Uncle Ronnie Kinder’s. You may know Aunt Donna from her years at the water department. Prior to moving to the shores, I sat on the
board for another lake community in Ohio, Club Island Association, on Grand Lake St. Mary’s. Some of you may also know me as I may
have cut or trimmed your trees when I owned Hagen’s Outdoor Tree Service here at the lake. My wife, Kenneathia and I live on the lake and
we try to put our best foot forward for the community in hosting a variety of events at our house on The Point that I hope you have partici-
pated in. I currently am employed with a global company running the sales division for the western half of the United States. Previously, I
was President and Partner of a machine tool distribution company for the last 12 years. I have a Master’s Degree in Executive Management
from Ashland University in Ohio. My undergrad was at Eastern Illinois University.

I'm running for the board of directors with no agenda in mind. I am someone that has a good voice of reason with a business background. I
feel logic verses rules should prevail in the decision making process. I feel it is important that a board member actually resides in the com-
munity so they are part of the culture. I don’t think it is a good idea for a board member to simply own a lot yet have the ability to set policy
while not fully vested in the community. I now have my own kids with homes and living around the lake that I want to see flourish in this
lake community. Go Cards!

Ty Van Ryswyk - 1363 Biscay Drive

My name is Ty Van Ryswyk and I am putting my name in the hat for one of the Holishor Board of Directors openings. I have lived in Holi-
day Shores since 1998 and have been the sole owner of Hawkeye Systems LLC for 22 years. My wife and I have three kids, ages 20, 17, and
14, all raised in a house that I built here in the Shores. Living here has given me the opportunity to grow as a husband, father, friend, and
neighbor. Iserved on the Board of Directors in the past and only stepped down because I wanted to put more time into my business. I am
| now at a point in my life where I can step back up to serve this community and its members. I hope to bring an open mind and bright ideas
| to the Board during this next term.




